
2019 UPCOMING RENEWAL REQUIREMENT 

TPEP - Teacher Principal Evaluation Program 

Who will this affect? 

Professional and Continuing level certificate holders for Administrators and   
Teachers, and CTE. 

 When will this requirement go into effect? 

09/01/2019 

 Professional and Continuing Administrator, Teacher and CTE certificate

holders renewing after 09/01/2019.

How do I meet this requirement? 

Professional and Continuing Administrator, Teacher and CTE certificate 
holders. 

 Document completion of at least 15 clock hours, or at least one goal

from an annual professional growth plan (PGP), related to knowledge

and competency of the teacher and principal evaluation criteria or

system.

Please frequent  the OSPI- Certification and PESB websites for 

additional information. 


